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WELCOME BACK TO ISSR

FOR THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL, STUDENTS WERE
GREETED AT THE GATE BY OUR PRINCIPAL AND STAFF,
SPENT TIME WITH THEIR NEWLY ASSIGNED TUTOR
TEACHER , AND WE CONDUCTED OUR FIRST ASSEMBLY
FOR THE START OF THIS ACADEMIC SCHOOL YEAR.

DURING ASSEMBLY, STUDENTS THANKED ISSR STAFF
FOR ALL THE PREPARATIONS MADE FOR THE OPENING
OF SCHOOL, WELCOMED NEW STAFF MEMBERS AND
STUDENTS, WERE REMINDED OF GENERAL SCHOOL
RULES, CHANGES THAT HAVE BEEN MADE DURING THE
HOLIDAYS, ENCOURAGED TO JOIN THE STUDENT
REPRESENTATIVE CouncIL (SRC) AND
EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES (ECA), AS WELL AS
BEING KIND AND RESPECTFUL TO ALL.
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